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Lou Mansolillo

From: David Brunetti <davidabrunetti1@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 12:49 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: H-7294

Dear Chair Bennett, First Vice Chair Phillips, Second Vice Chair Carson, and Members of the Committee, 
 
I have written at this time to urge you to vote in favor of H-7294, which prohibits captive hunting of domestic and wild 
animals. 
I fully support this long overdue legislation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David A. Brunetti 
935 Sherman Farm Road 
Harrisville, RI 02830 
401-374-2191 
 
--  
Modern Warrior: Damien Mander video - the inspirational evolution of an unlikely animal welfare activist (11 min. that 
might change your life): 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9FCsyK4aRXQ 
 
 


